WORK SESSION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE
INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE

July 22, 2021

Board Work Session Posted on Villace Web Site: June 28, 2021

Board Work Session Posted in Village: June 28, 2021
1 Official Bulletin Board

Board Work Session Posted in Sm. News: July 1, 2021

THE WORK SESSION BETWEEN THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE INCORPORATED
VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE AND THE CHIEFS OF THE NISSEQUOGUE FIRE DEPARTMENT
WAS HELD AT THE NISSEQUOGUE VILLAGE HALL;

631 MORICHES ROAD
NISSEQUOGUE, NEW YORK ON THE 22" DAY OF JULY 2021.

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:

Mayor: Richard B. Smith
Trustees: James F. Donahue
Michael T. Grosskopf
Kurt J. Meyer
Maureen C. Potter
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: None
ALSO PRESENT:

Village Clerk-Treasurer/Administrator Patricia A. Mulderig
Nissequogue Chief — Christopher Knott

Nissequogue First Assistant Chief — George Gavaris
Nissequogue Second Assistant Chief — Keith Jansen

OTHERS PRESENT: N/A

Mayor Smith opened the Work Session at 6:02 p.m.

The following items were discussed:
e Nissequogue Fire Department Exterior Renovation Project.
Possible repairs to the exterior of the building were discussed including: garage doors, roof,
siding windows, retaining wall and lighting. Building Inspector, Joseph Arico and Village
Engineer, Daniel Falasco will review the exterior of the Nissequogue Fire Department
building and make a recommendation to the Board of Trustees conceming the scope and cost
of the repairs.
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¢ Nissequogue Pumper Truck 4-5-2.
The replacement of 4-5-2 including projected cost and timeline for replacement were
deliberated.

e Water Rescue Boat
Discussion continued concerning the Department’s need for a water rescue boat. A potential
suggestion was made for the purchase of a Go Devil Water Rescue Boat with an approximate
cost of $25,000.00.

e Chief’s Vehicle
The Department’s need for a new chief’s vehicle was examined. A suggestion was made to
purchase a pick-up truck with a cab at an approximate cost of $45,000.00

e Chief’s Succession Plan
The creation of a plan for the progression of NQFD volunteers from line officers to chief
positions was considered.

Adjournment:
Upon a motion by Trustee Donahue, seconded by Trustee Meyer, and unanimously passed, it was
“RESOLVED to adjourn at 7:21 p.m.”

Respectfully submitted,

Patricia A. Mulderig
Village Clerk-Treasurer/ Administrator
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